
 

 

 

 

 

Greetings Parents and Guardians, 

This year’s Student Council is pleased to announce the 46th Walk will be held on Thursday, September 19th at 
St. Paul’s High School. This is an annual fundraiser that brings together students from St. Paul’s High School, 
St. Mary’s Academy and Balmoral Hall. The Walk is an all-day event (9:00 am - 2:15 pm) that begins with 
attendance at St. Paul’s, a walk through Assiniboine Park, and concludes with entertainment and activities at 
St. Paul’s High School. Along the Walk route there will be refreshments and games. Upon returning, students 
can purchase food from the St. Paul’s cafeteria or attending food trucks, watch this year’s main entertainer, 
participate in a variety of games, bounce on inflatables, and more! 

This event includes all students in Grades 9-12 from St. Paul’s, St. Mary’s Academy and Balmoral Hall School. 
To help make this event possible, a $13 fee will be required from all St. Paul’s students. The fee will help cover 
the cost of refreshments along the route, as well as the entertainment and activities throughout the day. A link 
at the end of this letter for the Permission Click form will allow parents/guardians to grant permission for their 
son(s) to participate in The Walk, sign a waiver/acknowledgement of risk form on their behalf, place an optional 
order for a 2024 Walk sweater ($33), and pay the $13 Walk participation free. The link can also be found on the 
St. Paul’s News page. Payments are only available to be made through Permission Click, no cash or cheque 
payments will be accepted unless there are extenuating circumstances. If there are, please contact Keana 
Rellinger (krellinger@stpauls.mb.ca) to assist with registration and payment. Registration and payment is due 
on Friday, September 13th, 2024. 

The 2024-2025 Student Council has selected Kid Sport Manitoba to be the recipient of this year’s donations. 
Moved by Kid Sport’s commitment to equal and equitable access to sports, and their emphasis on encouraging 
youth to become and stay active, the Student Council is proud to support an organization that helps so many in 
our community. Attached to this letter is a pledge form for students to collect donations from their networks. 
This is an optional process but any participation is encouraged and greatly appreciated by both Student Council 
and Kid Sport. 100% of the funds collected are given directly to Kid Sport Manitoba, allowing them to deliver 
more grants to youth in Manitoba. Students who collect $100 or more in pledges will receive a free Walk sweater 
(sizes are first come, first served). We ask that all completed pledge forms are brought to student’s core group 
teacher no later than Friday, September 13th, 2024.  

Permission Click Link: https://permission.click/L1026/ca 

Sincerely, 

2024-2025 Student Council Executive  
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